TOWN OF WHITE SPRINGS WATER TREATMENT PLANT

December 4, 2024

RESCISSION OF PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER NOTICE

TO: RESIDENTS OF THE TOWN OF WHITE SPRINGS

THE NOVEMBER 24, 2024 "PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER NOTICE" IS HEREBY
RESCINDED FOLLOWING THE  SATISFACTORY COMPLETION OF THE
BACTERIOLOGICAL SURVEY SHOWING THAT THE WATER IS SAFE TO DRINK.

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CALL RAY VAUGHN AT (386) 397-2310.

RAY VAUGHN
UTILITIES DIRECTOR
TOWN OF WHITE SPRINGS



